
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON TENTATIVE BUDGET 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Trustees of the Village of Lyndonville, New York will hold a 
Public Hearing on the tentative budget of said Village for the fiscal year beginning June 1, 2024, on the 11th day 
of April, 2024 at 6:00pm at the Village Hall, 2 South Main Street, Lyndonville, New York, in person or public 
comments can be submitted in writing prior to the meeting at Village of Lyndonville PO Box 270, 
Lyndonville, NY 14098 and at such Hearing any and all persons may be heard in regards to said  tentative 
budget. 

A copy of said tentative budget is available at the Village Clerk's Office during normal office hours for the purpose 
of inspection by interested persons or at www.villageoflyndonville.com. 

The compensation proposed to be paid to the Mayor is $5,200.00, the Deputy Mayor is $3,330.00, and the 
Trustees is $2,937.66 per annum. 
 
Teri M. Woodworth 
Village Clerk-Treasurer 
Village of Lyndonville 


